
ESSU meeting minutes - September 8, 2005 
 
In attendance: 
Mary Ann Berg, Sandi Grad, Bryn Laidlaw, Brant McDowell, Jeff Catterall, Magdalena 
Lesiczka, Sean Stevenson, Brian May, George Patton, Karen Fecova, John Pogson, Lisa 
Dojack, Mark Hsiao. 
 
1.  The best meeting time that fits with people's schedules is on Thursdays at 11:30 am.  
The next meeting will be on Thursday, September 15 at 11:30 am outside Robbie's lab 
(C9015).  Elections for remaining positions (Vice-President, Secretary, Undergrad Rep, 
Outreach Rep, Social Coordinator, Treasurer and Forum Rep) will be held at the next 
meeting.  Come to the meeting if you would like to run in the election for one of these 
positions and be there to vote!! 
 
2.  There will be a Welcome Back from the Bush social on Friday, September 16.  The 
social starts at 4pm, in the lounge outside Robbie's lab (C9015).  There will be cheap 
refreshments and pizza!!  See you there.  
 
3.  A motion has been put forth by Mary Ann Berg, 2nded by Jeff Catterall, to reimburse 
Cori Hughes $50 for the cost of acquiring a Serving-it-Right certificate.  Everyone at the 
meeting has agreed to reimburse Cori for this cost. 
 
If you want to attend the meetings and can't due to the current schedule, please let me 
know.  If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to e-mail. 
 
Mary Ann Berg 
ESSU President 


